
Public Holiday: Monday 28 September

News story

CICA will be closed on Monday 28 September for a public holiday.

We will be closed on Monday 28 September due to a local public holiday.

You can still apply online here.

We will reopen on Tuesday 29 September and our telephone service will be
available from 10am.
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